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27 June 2011

To the Tern ol GF8 Group,

Cm behalf of the Joint Guam Program Office, [ would like to extend a my personal thanks for
your on-going support of the military presence on Guam and our current efforts to expand that
presence with the proposed relocation of the [TI Marine Expeditionary Foree from Okinawa to
Giuam. Your support in the planning and execution of the Guam Industry Forum Series on behalf
of NAVFAC and JGPO was very professional and innovative. It certainly helped to set the stage
tor building local support from both local and off-island defense contractors, cmerging small
buesinesses and a myriad of interested parties and individuals who wish to participate in Guam's
future military growth,

Ciee pgain thank you fora fabulons job and 1 wish you all the very best in your fiuture
endeavors,

Sincerely,
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